
The Friends of Ysgol Harri Tudur/Henry Tudor School - 100 Club 

The Friends of Ysgol Harri Tudur/Henry Tudor School (The Friends) are reinstating the 100 

Club fund raising event which has proved popular in the past; it will run for 12 months from 

January 2023. 

The club is a monthly draw costing £12 per number per year; the draw will take place on the 

last Friday of the month. For every number purchased, £6 will go to The Friends and £6 will 

go towards the prize.  The Friends will then use these funds to support school events and 

projects across all year groups. 

The Club is initially limited to 100 members; membership is open to anyone with links to the 

school including parents and family members.   

The numbers must be paid for in full by Thursday 20th January 2023 ready for the first draw 

on Friday 27th January 2023 (last Friday of the month thereafter).  The number will be 

allocated by The Friends and be linked with the participant’s surname.  

Spread the word and sign up today with The Friends. 

Thank you and best of luck! 

100 Club 2020 

 

Full 

Name……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Address………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Tel 

Number……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Email……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Number 

Required…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Payment of………………………………………………………Received on……………………………………………. 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Friends 

signature……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Please return this form, along with payment, to Liz Small (C/O School Reception) by Jan 23.  

Cheques should be made payable to The Friends of Ysgol Harri Tudur/Henry Tudor School. 


